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The Journal of Infection in Developing 
Countries (JIDC) was started as a vehicle to 
promote the work of developing country scientists 
and to enable research in the less affluent regions 
of the world. This issue of JIDC is focused on 
enteric fever, a disease seen predominantly in 
developing countries. The idea came out of 
discussions through the open forum, the 
Salmonella network, and at editorial meetings. The 
hope is that we have put together a collection of 
state-of-the–art reviews on relevant topics; that is, 
topics that are relevant to basic research and 
public health, written by scientists currently 
working at the top of their field. This collection is 
complemented by regional reviews which give a 
view from endemic regions of the world and, 
particularly for sub-Saharan Africa and China, 
provide data on the importance of enteric fever 
which was previously unavailable in the West. 
Finally, we have also received many original 
research articles which provide the most recent 
data on many aspects of enteric fever. 

Our journal, JIDC, is growing and there is a 
genuine commitment to address our aim of 
“bridging the gap between developed and 
developing country scientists.” I have been 
overwhelmed by the enthusiastic response from 
both developing and developed country scientists 
for this issue and would like to thank all of those 
who submitted manuscripts and acted as 
reviewers and associate editors. I apologize to 
those authors whose papers did not make the 
deadline for this issue, but we will try to publish the 
manuscripts on enteric fever which are still being 
processed as soon as possible. Please continue to 
submit articles, on any relevant topic, but also on 
enteric fever, as we are hoping to collate all of the 
articles in this special issue of JIDC on enteric 
fever into a single publication for release at the 
international typhoid meeting in Kenya in January. 
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